
Bill Run:  February 16 – March 11, 2008   
Customer Types:  “T”, “O”, “M” & “S” 
 
Target:  All McLeodUSA Business Customers; All Billing Platforms 
 
 
The McLeodUSA / PAETEC Merger is Complete! 
 
McLeodUSA is now a PAETEC company, and we are celebrating a merger that has created what 
we believe will be the nation’s premiere provider of communications solutions for businesses. 
This merger, first announced in September 2007, combines two customer-oriented companies.  
McLeodUSA and PAETEC have very similar corporate values, the most important of which is our 
focus on you.  We share a commitment to making sure the high level of service you have always 
received will continue to surpass your expectations. 
 
Soon you will notice the PAETEC logo appearing on your monthly invoice and on our Web site.  
In the meantime, you can still reach our Customer Service professionals at the same number 
you’ve always used, and you can continue to manage your account online by logging in to “Your 
Account.” 
 
We recognize the important reasons you selected McLeodUSA to handle your critical 
communications needs.  Now, with this exciting combination of companies, we intend to build 
upon that trust.  Please continue to contact your existing Account Manager, or phone our 
Customer Service representatives at the number on this invoice with any questions.  We also 
encourage you to visit www.paetec.com where you can learn more about the combined 
organization and our expanded service offerings.  We appreciate your business, and we welcome 
you to PAETEC! 
 
 


